
Want to be an Educational Leader and need 
Ed Leader Certification? 

The application window for our next APEL 
(Alternative Preparation Program for Educational 
Leadership) is going on until June 1st for those 
seeking leadership certification in our 2024-2025 
cohort for both Tier I and Tier II Ed Leader 
Certification.  

Additional details are inside this newsletter and on 
our website in the 2nd burgundy box on the left 
entitled “Leadership Development/APEL”.  The 
application deadline is June 1st.   

https://griffinresa.net/MarApr24

